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26/09/2023  14:08:022023/3645/P NOBJ Marion Field We are fully in favour of inset roof terraces and think the Council should take a

favourable view.  There are no nearby open spaces or parks.  People need access to open space.  Another 

pandemic with restrictions is bound to occur at some point & the Council should bear this in mind so that 

upstairs flats, in particular, have some access to the open air.These type of terraces do not overlook.  There 

are already a number of them in the area which are not even inset - they may or may not have permission but 

the Council has done nothing about penalising them.
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